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To Whom It May Concern:
Please let this letter serve as recommendation for an outstanding company, MonuMedic, Inc.

In the winter of 2018 two men entered my office at Norwalk City Hall. The company was MONUMEDIC.
They had observed a monument on the Norwalk Green honoring our WW | soldiers who were killed in
action. They came to Norwalk City Hall to seek information and were directed to my office as | am very
involved with our veterans.

History: A 92 year old Navy Korean War veteran, better known as Mister Veteran, had asked me to
assist in restoring plaques for veterans, a monument at our beach area. The cost to replace the three
large bronze plaques would be approximately $46,000 he said. | had started to raise the funds but knew
it would take a long time to complete.

The plaques, three, that were facing the water had been badly worn and some names illegible. 211
soldiers gave there all from Norwalk in all wars from WWII, Korea, Iraq, and Afghanistan. Two soldiers,
Shea and Magrath are Medal of Honor recipients.

Fate: MonuMedic, Inc. walked into my office. We went to the site where the Shea-Magrath Monument

promptly evaluatated them, sent me an estimate, came and reviewed all possibilities and presented a
fair and reasonable price.

Time Line: Our Shea-Magrath Ceremony each year is held on the Sunday one week prior to Memorial
Day. MonuMedic, Inc. worked diligently to have them in place for the Ceremony. We had hundreds of
veterans, families and businesses, who donated funds and attended the Ceremony. The three plaques
were like new placed on the monument that was repaired, cleaned with a new plaque honoring two
recent soldiers. This monument in its beautiful state stands for those who made the supreme sacrifice
for our country and freedom.

Veterans: | learned from these two men that the monuments to our fallen soldiers can and should be
brought to the glory and beauty they deserve. Now when | walk in my local cemetery | look for
monuments that are in need of cleaning and repair. My first thought is to call this outstanding company.

If you would like information regarding MonuMedic, Inc., please contact me at 203-854-7764
klyons@norwalkct.org. | highly recommend this company to individuals, local, state and federal entities.

Sincerely,

Karen Doyle Lyons, Secretary, Norwalk Veterans Memorial Committee, Chairperson, Veterans Hall of
Honor, Co-chair, Veterans Shea-Magrath Restoration, Registrar of Voters
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